
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Coming up next week 
Learning focused 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

Writing in past tense, sentence structure using 
conjunctions.  
 
Writing numerals in written word 
Addition and subtraction with 2 digit numbers in 
column method this will move into three digit 
numbers the following week.  
 

Discuss ways sentences can be joined together (and, 
because, as, so etc.. )  
 
Practice adding and subtracting numbers using column 
method or drawing tens and ones  

This week has gone by so quickly after our amazing trip to see The Lion, The Witch and the 
wardrobe. They were brilliant, especially after it being such a long day. I hope they all enjoyed the 
performance. We also had a visitor from our local church this week, Reverend Catherine. She talked 
us through the Holy Communion, the children loved getting involved and learning about the service!  

We have been looking at place value, partitioning numbers in different ways and comparing numbers 
to 1000 in maths this week. The children have also blown me away with their excellent step counting 
in 3’s and 4’s! They even got to show Mrs Brooks their amazing counting!  

The children finished writing their Non chronological reports and Roald Dahl and we have moved on 
to a lovely, moving story called The Invisible. It is all about having to make a change due to 
something out of the girl’s control, how it made her feel and what she had to do to take back control 
of the situation she was experiencing. We are working hard on our handwriting and presentation to 
make sure our work is looking smart and tidy.  

In art, we learned how to draw faces and expression in the style of Quentin Blake and completed an 
artist copy. They had great fun!  

Key dates/notices coming up:  

Reading records in on Fridays 

Mathletics, TTRS and spellings to be done by Fridays. X table and spelling tested every Friday.  

 


